## Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

Steve Pili Principal **Steve Maloney** Assistant Principal

10/22/20

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As declared by Governor Murphy, all schools will be closed on Election Day, Tuesday, 11/3/20, for "in-person" learning. The students will have assignments and pre-recorded videos posted in their Google Classroom.

On Tuesday, 11/3/20, teachers will be using that day to hold virtual parent-teacher conferences. These conferences are not mandatory and will be scheduled upon parent request. Teachers will do their best to accommodate your schedules, and will offer evening hours. If you are interested in meeting, please reach out to those teachers via email with your preference of morning, afternoon or evening. The teacher will reply with a specific 10 minute block using Google Meet. Please email your conference request by Sunday, November 1, 2020, so that teachers can get back to you with the scheduled time. As a reminder, progress reports will be available on 10/31/20 using the Parent Portal. Please click here for the staff email list.

Thank you,

Steve Pili

Principal